
 

 

 

 

May 9, 2023 
 

Letter of Completeness 
 
Kim and Kathy Russell 
P.O. Box 2505 
La Pine, OR 97739 
 
Subject: 01LLA-23/02CU-23; Township 22 South; 10 East; Section 10AA; Tax Lot 903   
 
Mr. and Mrs. Russell: 
 
The City of La Pine received additional information regarding the Lot Line Adjustment and 
Conditional Use application for the above property. The request would consolidate the 
existing lots and place a residential manufactured home on the newly consolidated property.  
 
Your application has been reviewed for completeness, and determined the application is 
now COMPLETE. The City will now begin processing the application. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (541) 536-1432 or 
aivans@lapineoregon.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Ashley Ivans 
Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

        CITY OF LA PINE 
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